
Welcome to the 

 

Ways to get involved:  

1. Become a Member:  
Our PTO membership for this year is $4.00 per person.  You do not have to be a member to 

attend meetings or volunteer, but you must be a member to vote, run for an office, and 

participate in Fun Day.  Forms available in the school lobby 

 

2. Come to the Meetings: First Wednesday of the month @ 6:30pm in the School Library 

 

3. Sign up to Volunteer for events at MARSHALL.PTBOARD.COM 

 

4. If have ideas, but can’t make the meetings ~ please feel free to call, text or email your 

suggestions to Mandi at 814-254-5131 or pto.marshallelementary@gmail.com 

 

Ideas we are considering for the 2016-2017 School Year: 

Fall and Spring Book Fair  -  Santa Shop  -  Talent Show  -   Science Fair  -   

 Easter Egg/Scavenger Hunt  -  Egg Drop  -  Art Auction  -  Fun Day   

 
We the officers are looking forward to getting to know all of you and working together to 
make this a great year for our students.   
 

Thank You! 
Mandi, Anita, Jen T, and Jen G 
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